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Florida Highway Patrol to assist people who may have lost or misplaced licenses 

during Irma 

The Florida Highway Patrol has announced that FLOW Mobiles have arrived in 

Southwest Florida to assist people who may have lost or misplaced their driver’s 

licenses during Hurricane Irma. 

FLOW stands for Florida Licensing On Wheels. The mobile licensing stations are now at 

the following Lee County locations, with anticipated hours to be 8 a.m. to 5 p.m. daily. 

(Locations may vary day to day; the list below is for today, Sept. 20; FHP will provide 

updates to Lee County EOC as needed.) 

 Cape Coral - 1039 SE 9th Ave, Cape Coral, FL 

 North Fort Myers – 15201 N. Cleveland Ave., N. Fort Myers, FL   

 Lehigh Acres Community Park North – 3114 Lee Boulevard, Lehigh Acres, FL 

 Bonita Springs - 25987 S. Tamiami, Bonita Springs, FL 

 


